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16

th
 January 2015 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Tesco Uniform Embroidery Service will be an additional supplier of our school uniform.  
Enclosed is a leaflet detailing the order process which is done online.  In addition to providing competitive prices they 
will also provide the school with a 5% cash donation on every order.   
 
To order please go to tesco.com/ues 
 

 Select Bramingham Primary School from the list and you’ll see all the customized items you can 
buy. 

 Choose the quantity and sizes you’d like, then add them to your basket. 

 Pay easily with a debit or credit card at the checkout. 

 Your embroidered items will be delivered free within 14 days. 

 You can also browse Tesco’s full range of non-embroidered school uniforms and children’s clothing 
all year round at tesco.com/clothing 

 
If you’d like to check the quality see Mrs Cook or Mrs Lapidge in the Finance Office who hold one sample crew neck 
jumper and one white polo top in the school, 
 
If you still wish to use Prestige Design & Workwear Ltd do it in the usual way, as this is still available. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher 
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